
DA Department NBC with attention to Ashley Warnest , 

We live at 14 Roches Ave Bayview and are concerned about the roof height/ pitch for the 
second storey edition at 1893 Pittwater Rd Bayview .

We are concerned about the impact the proposed design has in regards to our loss of view 
from our main living areas and would like to raise our concerns/ objections in regards to this 
current submission/ DA. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to voice our concerns .

Nicole and Simon Gastrell 

0405044260 

Sent: 26/04/2021 2:45:58 PM
Subject: DA 2021/0180 1893 Pittwater Rd Bayview


